
Glenkirk Elementary 
Class of 2036

Attention Parents of Rising Kindergarteners

Registration for 2024 – 2025 school year is 
NOW OPEN!

Come meet Kindergarten
Teachers and see the school in 

person Screening Dates:
April 3: 4 – 7pm
April 16: 4 – 7pm

April 17: 11am – 2pm

PWCS Registration Website Glenkirk Elementary Website

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call 703-753-1702


